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News and Updates
Parent Survey
Thank you to all the parents who completed the survey
sent out in February, we had 169 responses in total. 
I will be sharing some feedback through the newsletter
in the coming weeks. 
44% of replies stated they did no know who to contact
if they had issues in school, so to support this, please
see below the Head of Year team for each year group:
Year 7 - Miss. Maxwell 
Year 8 - Miss. Frost 
Year 9 - Mr. Stevens 
Year 10 - Miss. Hall 
Year 11 - Miss. Allott or Mr. Rowe-Mills 

You can also contact our Pastoral Leader, Mrs Cutts
who will be able to support with any issues or questions
you might have. 

Student Weekly Top Achievers:
Y7 – Caden Bassinder & Emily Cardwell
Y8 – Kyran Montgomery & Hamza Hussain
Y9 – Alica Horvathova & Freya Waller
Y10 – Daisy Porritt & Tyler Hourihan
Y11 – Erin Fearn & Corey Foster
Well done!

The winning attendance Tutor groups last
week were:
7R2 - 97.9%
8R6 - 97.4%
9R6 - 97.6%
10R17- 93.8%
11R6 - 98.2%

Well done to all the winning tutor groups
above, keep up the good work! 

Top Performing Tutor Groups. 
These are the tutor groups who have received the
most reward points over last week: 
Y7 – 7R3
Y8 – 8R6
Y9 – 9R6
Y10 – 10R1 and 10R7 - Joint Winners!
Y11 – 11R5
A brilliant achievement! Congratulations. 

Dates for your diary: 
Third and Fourth Strike days - 15th and 16th 
 March 2023
Red Nose Day - 17th March 2023 
Y7 Parents Evening - 23rd March 2023
Easter Holidays -3rd April 2023  


